
 

 

 

 

 

 

Together, We Made a Difference This Summer and We                    

Need Your Help to Do Even More. 

 

Dear Friend of Animals, 

As summer ends, we want to take a moment to reflect on what an incredibly busy season it has been at the Quad 

City Animal Welfare Center. With your support, we’ve been able to help countless animals and the people who love 

them. 

Take Paddington, a three-month-old puppy who was abandoned in a park, left alone, and very scared. He came into 

our shelter, where he was cared for until we found him a loving home. 

Cooper, a beautiful seven-month-old gray kitten who had been hit by a car. X-rays revealed not only a broken back 

leg but also buckshot from being shot. After surgery and several months in a foster home, Cooper is now healed and 

living happily in his forever home. 

In addition to stories like Paddington and Cooper, we have found loving homes for over 700 animals and provided 

care for more than 6,000 cats and dogs through our Spay/Neuter and Wellness Clinic and our Mobile Vet Van so far 

this year. 

But as you know, our work doesn’t stop with summer. Every day, animals continue to come through our doors in 

need of shelter, medical care, and love. Families in our community continue to rely on our clinic for affordable    

services to keep their pets healthy. 

That’s why we’re asking for your continued support today. Your generosity makes all the difference in what we can 

accomplish together. With your gift, we can help even more animals find safety, healing, and forever homes. 

You can make a gift in the way that’s easiest for you: 

• Scan the QR code to donate online instantly. 

 

• Mail your gift to: Quad City Animal Welfare Center   
724 W. 2nd Avenue Milan, IL 61264 envelope enclosed  
 

Thank you for standing by us through another busy season.                                                                                                                            

Because of you, lives are saved, and futures are brighter. 

 

With gratitude, 

Patti McRae 

Patti McRae, Executive Director 

Quad City Animal Welfare Center 

Paddington  

Cooper  


